
11/11/2020 [Allunit] face-to-face teaching in the spring 
 

Dear colleagues, 

  

We’ve heard from many MSP members over the past few days, with concerns and questions 
about the plan for the spring semester and the process for assigning face-to-face teaching. 
MSP has shared our concerns with the administration, and MSP officers will be meeting 
tomorrow with the Provost, Vice Provost Carol Barr, and Associate Provost Michael Eagen.  As 
soon as we have more information about the plan, we will share it with you. 

  

In the meantime, the Provost’s office has agreed to extend the deadline for colleges to 
designate courses as face-to-face – so if you were told that you had to respond today, you now 
have more time.  We’ll send more information tomorrow. 

  

In solidarity, 

Eve 
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